
PARENTS!

WE NEED YOUR HELP
Volz School’s eighth-grade Social is scheduled for 

Monday, June 14th .  After Graduation from 

7:30pm – 10pm Outdoors at Volz on the Field . 

There is no cost to students.  The PTA encourages every graduating student to attend. 

What to wear – a party-type dress for girls, and a dress shirt and pants for boys is 

appropriate.  Since the social will be outdoors this year please wear appropriate shoes. 

The children get very thirsty during this event, specially with it being outdoors this 

year, so we would appreciate any donations of soda and water.  You can drop it off at 

Volz on Sunday, June 13th during decorating.   Your generosity is greatly appreciated. 

We will need parents to help us decorate the field.  This is a lot of fun and a good way 

to demonstrate your skill with duct tape.  Your help for the day, or even for a few 

hours, would be greatly appreciated.  This invitation is for both parents.  We have to

set up tables and chairs, assemble many of the decorations, blow up balloons and 

many other tasks.  

Come anytime and spend one hour or many.

Hours for decorating:

Sunday, June 13th - 9am - 11pm

Monday June14th      - As Needed

Please do not bring children with you.

Adults only during decorating!

We Need Your Help!
For more information call 

Julie Gosewisch @ 856-649-4714 

Melissa Hughes @ 609-217-4080

We look forward to you joining us.  We always have a Great Time!

Workers please bring your tools, ie;*Glue gun with glue sticks, 

*Scissors, *Hammer, *Pliers, etc. 

We need outdoor Party tents if you have one we can borrow please contact 

Julie @ 856-649-4714


